Hepublic of the ébilippines
Bepartment of Education

Region IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE

24 August 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No. (Y] | s. 2021

PARTICIPATION TO THE WEBINAR SESSION OF THE MEDICAL CITY ON
ENRICHING CHILDHOOD EXPERIENCES: BRINGING BACK
THE LOST YEARS

To:  OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs and Section Heads
Education Program Supervisors and Specialists
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads and Teachers
School Health Personnel
All Others Concerned

1. In line with the OUA Memo 00-0521-0110 dated May 18, 2021, titled Webinar
Series in Partnership with TMC Institute of Pediatrics, the Bureau of Learner
Support Services — School Health Division (BLSS-SHD) invites the Department of
Education's (DepEd) school health personnel, teachers, and non-teaching
personnel to participate in its webinar on Enriching Childhood Experiences:
Bringing Back the Lost Years on August 28, 2021, from 9:30-11:30 a.m.

2. The webinar will discuss how to help parents enrich their children's experiences to
meet their socio-emotional developmental goals amidst the pandemic where they
have very limited experience of the outside world.

3. Interested participants may register at bit.ly/depedtmcwebs02ep03 on a “first
register, first accommodation” basis.

4. Those who will not be accommodated on the private platform may attend the
webinar through Facebook Live on the DepEd Philipines Facebook page.

5. DepEd issued Certificates of Attendance may be generated though the Professional
Development-Learning Management System (PD-LMS) at
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bit.ly/depedtmcwebs02ep03cert upon passing the Exit Quiz which will be

available from August 28-31, 2021.

6. Participants who might require CPD units from the Philippine Pediatric Society may

register at bit.ly/depedxtmcweb2021cpd.

7. For any questions and concerns, please contact Ms. Girlie Azurin (Senior Education
Program Specialist) or Ms. Irmina Garcia (Technical Assistant Il) of BLSS-SHD,

through this email: biss.shd@deped.gov.ph.

8. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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MEMORANDUM [
FOR ) Regional Directors and BARRM Education Minister

Schools Division Superintendents
School Health and Nutrition Personnel i

School Heads i m

All Others Concerned SDS OFFICE
| ESRMEP
FROM: i:le‘ﬂ_ime:
SUBJECT : PARTICIPATION TO THE WEBINAR SESSION OF THE
MEDICAL CITY ON ENRICHING CHILDHOOD
EXPERIENCES: BRINGING BACK THE LOST YEARS
DATE x 16 AUGUST 2021

In line with the OUA Memo 00-0521-0110 dated May 18, 2021 titled
Webinar Series in Partnership with TMC Institute of Pediatrics, the Bureau of
Learner Support Services — School Health Division (BLSS-SHD), invites the
Department of Education’s (DepEd) school health personnel, teachers, and non-
teaching personnel to participate in its webinar on “Enriching Childhood
Experiences: Bringing Back the Lost Years,” on August 28, 2021, from 09:30-
11:30 a.m.

This webinar will discuss how to help parents enrich their children’s
experiences Lo meet their socio-emotional developmental goals amidst the
pandemic where they have very limited experience of the outside world.
Interested participants may register at https:/ /bit.ly /depedtmcwebs02ep03 on a
“first register, first accommodated” basis.

Participants who will not be accommodated on the private platform may
attend the webinar through Facebook Live on the DepEd Philippines Facebook
page. DepEd issued Certificates of Attendance may be generated through the
Professional Development - Learning Management System (PD-LMS) at
https:/ /bit.ly /depedtmcwebs02ep03cert upon passing the Exit Quiz. Please
note that the Exit Quiz will only be available from August 28-31, 2021.

Further, participants who might require CPD units from the Philippine
Pediatric Society may register at https:/ / bit.ly/ depedxtmcweb202 lepd.

For any questions and concerns, please contact Ms. Girlie Azurin (Senior
Education Program Specialist) or Ms. Irmina Garcia {Technical Assistant II) of
BLSS-SHD, through email at blss.shd@deped.go.ph.




